
From: ANNOUNCE02-L <ANNOUNCE02-L@metis3.gmu.edu> on behalf of Marilyn T. Smith 
<noreply@gmu.edu> 
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2014 7:32 PM 
To: ANNOUNCE02-L@metis3.gmu.edu 
Subject: Please Change Your Password 
  
Dear Student: 

 

Keeping George Mason University’s IT environment secure is a shared responsibility and we 

need your help. Please change your password. Changing your password is a critical step to 

protect institutional data and personal information. 

 

To change your password, log in to the Mason Password Management site 

at https://password.gmu.edu and select Option 2.  

 

If you need help with the password change or want to verify the authenticity of this message, 

please contact the ITU Support Center at 703-993-8870, support@gmu.edu, or submit an online 

request: https://itservices.gmu.edu/forms/submit-request.cfm 

 

Thank you for helping Mason keep its technology environment safe and secure. Should we 

consider other proactive measures in the future, we will contact you directly.   

 

Marilyn T. Smith 

Vice President of Information Technology and Chief Information Officer 

George Mason University 
 

mailto:ANNOUNCE02-L@metis3.gmu.edu
mailto:noreply@gmu.edu
mailto:ANNOUNCE02-L@metis3.gmu.edu
https://password.gmu.edu/
tel:703-993-8870
mailto:support@gmu.edu
https://itservices.gmu.edu/forms/submit-request.cfm

